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STAFF SPOTLIGHT
Brenda Kirkness: 

Central Supply Coordinator

Brenda is celebrating her 20th 
year at GlenBrook Health Center! 
She is from California; and her 
twin brother were born in the 
Naval Hospital in Oceanside. She 
likes the residents at GlenBrook, 
especially when she can make 
them laugh and smile. Her co-
workers are like her extended 
family, and they learn from each 
other and work hard at being the 
best. In her free time, she enjoys 
spending time with her large 
family. She also enjoys reading, 
traveling, swimming, camping, 
hiking, fishing, hatchet throwing, 
cooking and church. If she could 
go anywhere in the world, she 
would like to go to Scotland, 
Malta, Jerusalem, or Monument 
Valley. Her goals in life are to 
share her love of Jesus Christ and 
she wants her grandsons and 
great grand daughter to grow 
and live their best lives. Brenda 
has made such a profound 
impact at GlenBrook with her 
kindness and willingness to help. 
We hope that you will join us in 
wishing her a HAPPY 20TH 
ANNIVERSRY!

Congratulations to Edna Ricardez 
for winning STAR OF THE MONTH 
FOR MARCH 2023! Edna has been 
working for GlenBrook for 15 years 
and thinks it is a nice place to work. 
She is from California and her 
parents are from Oaxaca. She 
enjoys party planning, painting, 
arts, and crafts. If she could go 
anywhere in the world, she would 
like to go to Jerusalem. Her current 
goal is to get her RN. We greatly 
appreciate all of Edna’s hard work 
and dedication to the Heath 
Center!

Happy May from 
GlenBrook Health 

Center! Thank you to 
everyone who 

participated in the 
Great Places to Work 

Survey. GlenBrook 
Health Center is still 

offering special referral 
and employment 

bonus’ for CNA’s, RN’s, 
and LVN’s! Any full-time 
employee hired by July 
1st, 2023, is eligible for 

the bonus. 
Make sure to recognize 
the fantastic nurses at 

GlenBrook this May 12th 
in honor International 
Nurses Day! You can 

nominate coworkers for 
STAR of the month on 
allSTARs. The winner is 
eligible for STAR of the 

Quarter and will receive 
$100 in STAR points. 

GLENBROOK WELCOMES

Shannon Donadio: FOH Manager

We extend a warm welcome to 
Shannon Donadio, GlenBrook’s new 
FOH Manager. Shannon is from New 
York. She enjoys arts, crafts, cooking, 
and going to concerts. Her goal is to 
learn more about Health and Nutrition. 

JOIN US ON MAY 
31ST IN THE STAFF 
BREAKROOM FOR 

DELICOUS CAKE TO 
CELEBRATE STAFF 

BIRTHDAYS!


